Little Boar’s Head Heritage Commission 10/ 20/ 2022

Attending: John Knapp, Angela Stevens, Margaret Schoenberger,
Debby Kanner, Suzanne Worden

Historic Marker State of NH: Angela has been in touch with Amy Dixon at the
state. Ms. Dixon thinks a sign for Little Boar's Head is a great idea. Angela will
make an appointment to meet with her. She will run the script by her and discuss
the location. The state, however, is not currently accepting new applications be-
cause of a backlog.

John read the wording of the proposed sign for Suzanne. We discussed position-
ing. We will need an endorsement from a local governing body and signatures.

Historic House Markers: Margaret brought a sample of one of the plaques. The
price was originally $75 but has gone up to $95. We should be able to make a
small profit. Name of house or other information can be included. For Example,
Margaret’s house is the former location of the Chinese Umbrella Tea House
which was moved to 31 - 37 Atlantic. Margaret will ask Jane about how the pro-
cess was administered. The signs probably originated in 1999 when LBH was ac-
cepted in National Historic Register. Houses need not be “historic” to order a
sign. Suzanne will the update form and letter.

Suzanne suggests we put information in the Friday Folder to let people in LBH
know that the form will be coming in the mail. We will invite Jane Rockwell to our
next meeting.

Fish Houses: Ray Hamel, Angela’s husband, will be attending the Zoning Board
meeting (he is a new member). He will make the zoning board aware of the con-
tinuing encroachments on public land at the Fish Houses. Ray will write up their
response.

Next Meeting November 10.

New Business:
Suzanne was voted in as a new member.



